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Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education

_ _ DIGOS CITY DIVISION
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2024-

To : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Curriculum Implementation Division
School Heads of Public Secondary and Elementary Schools
School Head of SHS
Health and Nutrition Personnel
All Other Concerned

Subject : REITERATION OF THE PREVENTIVE MEASURES ON HEAT-
RELATED ILLNESSES

Date : May 06, 2024

This has reference to the Regional Memorandum ESSD-2024-173 re:
REITERATION OF THE PREVENTIVE MEASURES ON HEAT-RELATED ILLNESSES.

Relative to the emerging threat brought about by the extreme hot weather, the
Department issued Memorandum No. 2024-04-02477 from the Office of the
Undersecretary for Operations, which aims to protect the safety and security of learners
and personnel from the effects of El Nifio.

Anent to this, Schools Division Offices are requested to furnish this Office
consolidated reports on the illness caused by extreme every Friday (starting on May 3,
2024) following  the template  which can be accessed through:
https:/ /bit.ly/SchoolDseSurv2024.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MELANI? TACIO, PhD, CESO VI
Schools’Division Superintendent
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Enclosed: As stated.
SGOD/HNU/ lop

# __qh Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone Il, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396
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Office of the Regional Director L

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ESSD-2024-173

To ~ Schools Division Superintendents

Subject: REITERATION OF THE PREVENTIVE MEASURES ON HEAT-RELATED
ILLNESSES

Date : April 29, 2024

Relative to the emerging threat brought about by the extreme hot weather, the
Department issued Memorandum No. 2024-04-02477 from the Office of the
Undersecretary for Operations, which aims to protect the safety and security of
learners and personnel from the effects of El Nifio.

Anent to this, Schools Division Offices are requested to furnish this Office
consolidated reports on the iliness caused by extreme heat every Friday (starting
on May 3, 2024) following the template which can be accessed through:
https: / / bit.ly/SchoolDseSurv2024.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
ALLAN

ROE/ smtc

geaninEnt O 0o
RECORLS T2/

.5, Address: F. Torres St., Davao City (8000)

. Telephone Nos.: (082) 291-1665; (082) 221-6147
' Email Address: regionl1@deped.gov.ph
Website: www.depedroxi.ph




